
 

 

---Internal Use---  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope you all had a relaxing Bank Holiday 

weekend. The weather certainly knew it was  

a bank holiday! Torrential rain! 

 

 

 

 

 

A busy week in school once again. Tigers learnt about the work 

house and what life was like in them. They looked at photos like 

these and we thought about what it was like for the men, 

women and children who lived in them. Then we made gruel but 

no one was brave enough to taste it!  
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Forest Schools was action packed as always. Dolphins tried to build a chute to roll a 

tyre down: and it was very successful! Not sure how successful it was rolling it back 

again!  

 

This Elephant managed to negotiate the 

tightrope for the first time! It takes a lot of 

balance and coordination to cross the rope 

without falling off. Well done!  

This student managed to collect a whole heap 

of blossom that had fallen from the trees 

during the storm last week. Who remembers 

trying to make perfume from it when they 

were young?  

 

Tigers had a great game of outdoor 

hide and seek this week. The forest area 

certainly has enough great places to hide. 

Nicola also let them use the camouflage net to 

help them hide! Here is the seeker 

counting……1,2,3….. 
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They also had binoculars to help them to look for each other.  

 

  

What else did Tigers spot with the 

binoculars?  

We saw birds, insects, leaves on trees 

and many more. 

 

 

 

Elephants also tried to construct a pulley system 

from rope. Science and forces learnt in the 

forest area. We 

use the area for all areas of the curriculum and for 

break times too. It is undoubtedly the most popular 

area in school! 

A woodland shop being constructed too. Maths, 

speaking and listening, customer service all in a day’s 

work at Fen Rivers! 


